
Dear Parents/Carers 

Our whole school trip to Finkley Down Farm is taking place this Thursday, 15th July. Please read 

through the following information to ensure that the day runs as smoothly as possible.  

 Please ensure your child arrives in school promptly for doors opening. Year 1 and Year 2 

classroom doors will be open at 08:40 as they will be the first classes to leave. 

 The weather for Thursday looks dry and sunny, so please ensure sun cream is applied prior 

to coming into school and your child has a NAMED sun hat with them. 

 Children can wear non-school uniform, providing it is practical, with sensible footwear 

(shoes suitable for walking, with socks) and their NAMED school jumpers or cardigans. There 

will no need for any coats.  

 All children will need to bring in a small backpack, which again will need to be clearly named. 

This will need to contain a NAMED water bottle and the children’s lunch (either home-made 

or the school option as previously indicated). 

 If you have indicated that your child requires travel sickness medication for the return 

journey, please ensure this is clearly labelled and has a completed ‘Consent Form for 

Medicines’ accompanying it, which should be handed to the class teacher. A copy of this is 

available from the office or via the website under the Parents & Chips tab. 

The coaches are scheduled to leave Finkley Down from 14:00 so that we can aim to arrive back at 

school around 15:00. We will of course advise of any delays, if they should occur, as soon as we are 

aware.  

Thank you for your co-operation, we are all looking forward to this fun day. 

Many thanks 

 

  


